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 Crystal Maze
On Thursday 12th July, Libby, Vaughan, Lucas and Natalie from Year 5 attended Eaton Bank for the morning to do Crystal Maze challenge. We had to answer   English questions and Maths questions to gain points for their team. At the end, they had five minutes to collect as many crystals as possible, just like the television programme. They claimed first place by collecting the most crystals (522). They won a certificate each and a big pack of Jelly babies to share between the four of them. We thank Mrs Isherwood for choosing a great team to go to Crystal Maze at Eaton Bank.       

RECEPTION CLASS ENTERPRISE
[image: R:\Miss Barber\East Cheshire Hospice\IMG_0414.JPG]As reported in last week’s Newsletter our Reception Class have donated the money raised from their recent Enterprise Week to the East Cheshire Hospice.  Lisa Ball, the Fund-Raising Co-ordinator from there came into school yesterday to receive the cheque for £355.33 from the children and Miss Barber.  The children were so happy to be able to donate to such a worthy cause.

Keep your eyes peeled next term for news of yet another fantastic fund-raiser for the Hospice.

SCHOOL HEALTH DROP IN SESSIONS
During the summer holidays, there will be the opportunity to drop into Broken Cross Children’s Centre, Parkett Heyes Road, Macclesfield, SK11 8UD on two occasions:
Tuesday 7th August	1.30 – 3.00 pm
Tuesday 21st August	1.30 – 3.00 pm
The Macclesfield school nursing team will be available there to answer any queries you may have about your child/children’s health and wellbeing.  They look forward to the opportunity of meeting you.

PRIZE-GIVING
We would just like to say a huge thank you to everyone who attended Wednesday’s Prize-Giving Ceremony, we hope that you enjoyed the afternoon of awards and refreshments in the Quad.
Congratulations to all the prize/certificate recipients.  Keep up all the good work, and who knows, maybe next year you may win again, and if you didn’t win anything this year try harder next year and who knows? It could you be presented on the stage!

Mrs Guildford’s Art Work
[image: ]Over the past year Mrs Guildford has been working with children throughout the school on numerous art projects.  Here are a few examples of what they have been doing.
[image: ][image: ]

Yr 5 worked with batik to create images of Greek gods



Learning about the Vikings gives us loads of ideas for art
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Whilst Yr 3 made helmets, shields and weapons

Weaving wheels with       Yr 3 and 4 make a great group display





RHS SHOW
[image: C:\Users\SCA8752170\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\J6B833J9\IMG_0558.JPG]Most years Marlfields have entered a ‘garden’ display at the RHS show at Tatton Park, which we are sure you will realise is a huge undertaking that requires months of planning and work.  This year it was decided that instead of the display we would enter the Fruit & Veg School Trug competition.  From Spring-time children have been working in the Quad to prepare the vegetable beds and plant tubers, seeds etc. in order to grow some scrumptious vegetables.  These were dug up on Monday and arranged in a box to but on display in the competition tent.  
Most entries in the competition were lovely and straight – ours were rather wonky, but never mind, at least we entered something!  Imagine our surprise when on Wednesday, Mrs Gartside, our Chair of Governors, rang us from the RHS show after the judging to tell us that we had won 1st prize!  Well done to our fantastic gardeners, all that hard work paid off.

[image: Q:\CLASS 5 2017-18\Fireworks daven\IMG_0043.JPG][image: Q:\CLASS 5 2017-18\Fireworks daven\IMG_0042.JPG]PYROTECHNICS AT DAVEN  
By Tobie Lawton 
We were invited to Daven to watch a science show about fireworks. When we arrived we were introduced to a firework expert named Matthew Tosh who was a pyro technician.
[image: Q:\CLASS 5 2017-18\Fireworks daven\IMG_0023.JPG][image: Q:\CLASS 5 2017-18\Fireworks daven\IMG_0060.JPG]Next, we were shown some liquid metals which can change the colour of fire. The first colour we were 
shown was green. The proper name for it is barium. The next fire we were shown is red fire called calcium. To make this firework (on the left) we used gunpowder / black powder and then it was set on fire to create this ginormous spark.


GOODBYE
As always at the end of the school year people move on, either to their new schools in the case of the children or into new jobs for staff.  This year is no exception.
We would like to wish you every happiness and success to all the children who are leaving us to either go on to High School or on to a new Primary School.  It has been a privilege to know you all and to watch you flourish and grow.
We also would like to say thank you and good luck in your new schools/jobs to the members of staff who are moving on.  We have loved working with you all and you will be missed by your colleagues and the children alike.  This year we are saying goodbye to: 
[image: R:\Staff Photos\Mrs Stapleton.jpg]       [image: R:\Staff Photos\Mrs Boylin.JPG]     [image: R:\Staff Photos\Mrs Abraham.jpg]  [image: R:\Staff Photos\Miss Langford (2).JPG]    [image: R:\Staff Photos\Mr Hunter.JPG]
Mrs Stapleton      Mrs Boylin	    Mrs Abraham        Miss Langford    Mr Hunter

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2018
The Summer Reading Challenge encourages children and families into the Library to inspire them to read for pleasure along with fun social events. This year the theme is “Mischief Makers”; this is to commemorate the 70th anniversary of The Beano.  The children will receive a Mischief Makers collector poster to get them started, and all they then have to do is over the Summer holidays is to [image: Beano and Gnasher]read at least SIX books whilst collecting stickers for their charts along the way.  At the end of the challenge they will receive a certificate and a medal from the Library and a special surprise from school too!

HOLIDAY DATES  2018 - 2019
                                                                                     Last Day In School      School Opens
	Autumn Term
	
	03.09.18
INSET DAY
04.09.18

	Half Term 
Holiday
	26.10.18
	05.11.18
INSET DAY
06.11.18

	Christmas Holiday
	20.12.18
	07.01.19

	Spring Half 
Term
	18.02.19
	25.02.19

	Summer Term 

	08.04.19
	23.04.19

	Summer Half 
Term
	24.05.19
	03.06.19

	Summer holidays

	19.07.19
22.07.19, 23.07.19, 24.07.19
INSET DAYS 



[image: ][image: C:\Users\SCA8752170\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\J6B833J9\IMG_9222 (2).PNG]MISCHIEF MAKERS


MAKE MISCHIEF
MISCHIEVOUS CRAFTS AND ACTIVITIES
Tuesday 31ST July, 2:30-3:30pm
£1. Suitable for ages 5+. Please book in advance

LET’S DRAW!
MEET A BEANO CHARACTER AT THIS CARTOON WORKSHOP
Friday 10th August. 10:30-11:30
£5.  Suitable for ages 5+. Please book in advance

DENNIS AND THE CHAMBER OF MISCHIEF
FUN, FANTASTICAL STORY TELLING WITH SOME OF YOUR FAVOURITE BEANO CHARACTERS
Monday 13th August, 10:00-11:00am
FREE (sponsored by Congleton Town Council)
Suitable for ages 6+.  Please book in advance

LEGO Stop – Motion
BRING LEGO CHARACTERS TO LIFE AND CREATE YOUR OWN SHORT FILM
Thursday 16th August, 3:30-5:00pm
Free.  Suitable for ages 7+  Please book in advance

PIRATE CRAFTS
FRIDAY 24TH AUGUST, 10:30-11:30am
£1.  Suitable for ages 3-8.  Please book in advance

MATT BUCKINGHAM AUTHOR VISIT
MEET ‘BRIGHT STANLEY’ AUTHOR AND CREATE YOUR OWN COMIC STORY
Saturday, 1st September 10:00-11:00am
Free.  Suitable for ages 4+  Please book in advance
Storytime every Tuesday 10:30-11:00am. Suitable for pre-school age.  Free
Rhymetime every Thursday 10:30-11:00am. Suitable for pre-school age.  Free
Lego Club every Thursday 3:30-5:00pm.  Suitable for ages 5+.  Free 
Family Activities every Saturday 10:00-12noon.  Suitable for all ages.  Free

At Congleton Library this summer





















Final words of this academic year………….

Just to remind you all that the 
first day back to school for the children is Tuesday 4th September.
We hope that you all have a wonderful summer break.

Once again, Good luck and happiness to all of our leavers – 
staff and pupils alike.
Thanks to everyone for their support over this past year, we look forward to your continued support next year.
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